Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Laura Fisher [LFisher@waterboards.ca.gov]

Sent: Thursday, July 01, 2010 5:50 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

Subject: Re: Petition for Case Closure Review of UST Case, Sheehan  Property, 845Pacific,

Alameda (Geotracker IDT0600102127, DWQP-0143)

Jerry,
Extension for submittal of information related to the above reference petition is granted.

Laura

** Sent from my BlackBerry **

----- Original Message-----

From: "Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health" <jerry.wickham@acgov.org>
Cc: Drogos, Donna Env. Health <donna.drogos@acgov.org>

To: Fisher, Laura <LFisher@waterboards.ca.gov>

Sent: 7/1/2010 5:10:03 PM
Subject: Petition for Case Closure Review of UST Case, Sheehan Property, 845Pacific, Alameda
(Geotracker IDT0600102127, DWQP-0143)

Ms. Fisher:

Alameda County Environmental Health requests that the deadline for responding to the petition
for the above referenced case be extended to July 30, 2010. Thank you for your
consideration.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org




